On May 21, 2024, Sarah Nash and Nichole Atallah (PilieroMazza) will be presenting a webinar
titled “Revamped Davis-Bacon Act Reshapes Labor Landscape for Construction Contractors.” In
2023, the Department of Labor (DOL) implemented the most extensive overhaul of the
Davis-Bacon Act (DBA) in over 40 years. This update will have a significant impact on
construction contractors who employ laborers and mechanics in the industry. The changes
introduced by the DOL will affect the determination of prevailing wage rates and the handling of
misclassifications and work site expansion, among other things. In this webinar, we’ll examine
the most crucial changes in the DBA rule, their impact on commercial companies, and the
common compliance issues you should be aware of.

As a client of Apex Accelerators, you can attend this webinar at no cost to you. If you are
interested in this subject, check out the details below and register today!

Revamped Davis-Bacon Act Reshapes Labor
Landscape for Construction Contractors

Date: May 21, 2024

Time: 1:00 p.m. EDT

Instructors: Sarah Nash and Nichole Atallah
(PilieroMazza)

Cost: Free with the code (contact ndapex@und.edu to
get the code)

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

Registration Instructions:
When you register, you’ll receive a confirmation email from Govology with your webinar
link. If you don’t receive it, contact support@govoloqgy.com.

Create an account on Govology.com if you are new to Govology.
Add the webinar to cart.

Enter your discount code in the Coupon field and click Apply.
Click Proceed to Checkout to complete your registration.

Fill out the registration form and click Place Order.
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If you need assistance with registering, please contact Cathy Lindquist at 701-261-0737.


https://govology.com/events/revamped-davis-bacon-act-reshapes-labor-landscape-for-construction-contractors/
mailto:support@govology.com

